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RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 
 

Santa Fe Avenue Road Project – COMPLETION DATE EXTENSION 

August 11, 2017 

 

The City of Marceline previously released the road closure announcement on August 3rd 
for the Santa Fe Road Project to be completed August 12th subject to weather and 
contractor schedule.  This notification announces the extension of the Santa Fe Road 
Project completion date until 4:00 pm, Wednesday, August 16th due to the contractor’s 
schedule. 
 
That portion of Santa Fe Avenue, 
from the railroad tracks to HWY 5, 
will continued to be closed to all 
traffic.  Barricades are positioned 
on the west side of the railroad 
tracks (in front of the Marceline 
Fire Department) and at the entry 
point from Highway 5. (Missouri 
Avenue).  Thru-traffic will not be 
allowed to access the construction 
area. 
 
We apologize for the 
inconvenience. 
 

 


